
 
 

 
                  FRN 0012486437 

                                                                                                          May 2, 2005 
 
 
Ms. Marlene H. Dortch 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
The Portals 
445 Twelfth Street S.W. 
Washington, D.C.  20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Dear Ms. Dortch, 
 

The accompanying Tariff Review Plan (TRP) materials are issued by Cincinnati Bell 
Telephone (CBT) in response to the Commission's Tariff Review Plans, DA 05-1048, released 
April 8, 2005. 
 
 A separate filing fee is not required for this TRP filing. 
 
 Per the Commission's Order, this TRP filing is a "short form" TRP and does not include: 
(1) the proposed Actual Price Indices (APIs) and Service Band Indices (SBIs) on chart IND-1; (2) 
Chart SUM-1; (3) Chart RTE-1; (4) Chart TGT-3; (5) Chart EXG-2;  (6) Charts CAP-1, CAP-2, 
CAP-3, CAP-4, and CAP-5.  In addition, the Commission waived portions of Section 61.49(k) of 
its rules to allow this TRP filing to be made less that 90 days prior to the July, 2005 annual access 
filing. 
 
 Please date stamp and return the enclosed duplicate copy of this letter as 
acknowledgement of its receipt.  Questions concerning this submission can be directed to Mr. 
Michael E. Bishop.  He can be reached by phone at (513) 397-1231 or by FAX at (513) 241-
8735. 
 
 
       Sincerely, 
 
       /s/Gary Peddicord  
         

                    Gary Peddicord 
Director - Operations & Regulatory 
Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 

 
 
 

Attachments:   Description and Justification 
Tariff Review Plan         

 


